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Thank you for your application to the Hotel and Resort Management Diploma Post Baccalaureate Program at Capilano University.  After assessing your documents and application information, we are sorry to inform you that we are unable to offer you a place in the program for the May 2019 intake.  
 
We receive heavy volume of excellent applications for this intake, and many of the applicants have much higher qualifications than our minimum admission requirements.  Applicants are considered on many factors, including all submitted documentation, correspondence and success in the Capilano University EAP and Arts and Sciences courses. The faculty carefully considers all applications.  However, since there are a limited number of spaces in our program, and the program is competitive, we cannot accept all applicants.  
 
Successful applicants must meet the requirements of the program and also have a strong GPA (preferred minimum 2.5), Letter of Intent, English language skills, and work or volunteer history.
 
We appreciate the time and effort you put into your application, and wish you the best of luck in your future.
 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Cheryl Hurlbut
Convenor, Tourism Post Baccalaureate Programs
School of Tourism Management
Capilano University

